July 25, 2024

FELIX S. MIRASOL JR., CESO IV

Department of Environment and Natural Resources- MIMAROPA Region
6" Floor, Tower 2, Paranaque Integrated Terminal (PITX)

1 Kennedy Road, Barangay Tambo, Paranaque City 1701

SUBJECT. FOLLOW UP LETTER FOR CANCELLATION OF FP(IV-26)5583 OF
EXPECTATION M. NALICA COVERING LOT #18377 CAD 800-D CONTAINING AN
AREA OF 25,529 SQUARE METERS SITUATED AT BARANGAY SAN RAFAEL,
PUERTO PRINCESA CITY

St

Have a Good Day!

This letter pertains to the Memorandum of Community Environment and Natural
Resources officer of Puerto Princesa City, Mr. Pedro A. Velasco dated June 9, 2022 which
stating that they forwarded in your office a Completed Staff Work (CWS) Last June 6,
2022. About the Cancellation of FP(IV-26) 5583 of Expectation M. Nalica covering an area
of 25,529 square meters situated at Barangay San Rafael, Puerto Princesa City.

That Memorandum was followed up by a Letter dated April 04, 2023 address to Mr. Pedro
A. Velasco which received on the same date and office with Document Reference No.
2023-2258 and 2023 -3679.

Hence, it's been almost Two (2) years from the date of those documents referred to your
office we are anticipating that we have received an update regarding that matter.

By this letter we reiterate to have an update on this matter.

Thank you so much for your swift and favorable response.

Respectfully yours,

MAG
IMEIDA B. DONINA
ATTORNEY IN FACTS
EXPECTATION M. NALICA
HEIRS OF GREGORIO MAGBANUA




